
COVID-19
Antibody Testing

Starting Aug. 17, 2020, the SARS CoV-2 antibody test, a.k.a. 
COVID-19 Antibody Test (CAT), will be performed automatically 
on all blood donations as part of the standard testing that 
Versiti already performs. The test will inform you if you have 
antibodies reflective of a prior COVID-19 infection; it will not 
inform you if you currently have COVID-19.

Please note that everything about the donation process will remain 
the same, and test results will not affect the release of your blood to 
hospital partners. 

Test results can be accessed in your online account at Versiti.org or 
the Versiti app in the Wellness Center.

For more information, visit: www.versiti.org/covid19  
  


